	                            Minutes of the Meeting of Bridport Rugby Football Club

	                                     Held on 14th August 2017 at the Rugby Pavilion



	Present : Allan Staerck, John Patten, Stuart King, Clive Greening, Peter Brook, Guy Livingston,

                   Louis Brown, John Bandey, Kevin Harte, Stuart Briggs, Daragh Mcloughlin, Julian Hussey,

                   Gavin Norman.
	

	
	

	1. Apologies : Noel Gregory
	

	
	

	2. Minutes of the Last Meeting :

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.
	

	
	

	3. Matters Arising :

a/ No information on the availability of a physio.

Clive said Dorchester have a hospital physio for home games who also supplies trainees?, however

we have had no response from Bridport hospital

b/ The thermostat on fryer has not been checked, Daragh will ask Ricky Stubbs.

c/ Peter said an approach to local solicitor was in hand.

d/ Allan provided samples of blazer badges he has bought at £4/£5.. One was selected as best and he

     will order a further 20.

e/ Allan will organise the updating of boards and sponsors list.

4. Correspondence :
	Daragh 

Peter Brook

Allan Staerck

	a/  

b/ RFU Insurance. The RFU insurers, Perkin Slade, are offering player insurance at £980 per team per

     season. Paying maximum £300 per week for loss of earnings for injury playing or training after the

     first 4 weeks. In principal committee are in favour but Daragh will discuss with players first and Guy

     will enquire about cheaper quotes. 

c/ The Brownies article went in this months Touchline but did not print group photo. 


	Committee

	5. Treasurers Report :

Stuart said the bank balance is £7391.90 and has paid out £500 new balls and Sky account. He has invoiced LC for summer grass cutting and will submit to CASC for gift aid returns.

Peter said Stuart, John and himself attend D/Wilts AGM where Stuart was presented with the D/Wilts Bowden/Wildash annual Volunteer of the Year award for 28 years service as club treasurer.

VP Report :

Peter said the fixture book is being finalised for print when the VP letters will be sent out.
	

	Fixtures :

Kevin said he had liaised with Jason Blackmore to take over as fixture secretary and needed to get all contact details. Daragh will confirm Dorchester friendly as it clashes with Melplash Show.
	

	
	

	
	

	10. Social Report :

Gavin said the halloween disco was arranged and waiting LC confirmation for late bar.

The 50th Ball needs dates and bands booked. It is proposed 9th June 2018 at Freshwater and he will contact bands and Freshwater to look at pre booking them

11. Grounds Maintenance :

Clive said pitches were cut ready for season. The roadside pitch has been marked and the main pitch will be marked this week and Noel will arrange to mark junior pitches.

12. Core Values :       Ongoing
13. Club Development : 

a/ Safeguarding   : Noel is arranging meeting with Sam Guest and is going on course himself.
b/ School Liaison : Junior info will be sent out to schools.
c/ Coaching          : Allan said four local clubs are arranging club dev. courses. Awareness courses are

                                     set up for Sept/Oct/Nov.

                                     Wes has left the club, but he has asked Mitch if he would be interested in player

                                     coach arrangement and waiting response. He hoped some players might step up

                                     to assist Gareth. Discussion to pay a coach at costs similar to Wes arrangement. 

d/ Publicity            : Stuart said good spreads had gone in papers. Junior adverts will go in. He has 23

                                      tickets for each 6 nations game and letters will be sent out soon. 
e/ Volunteers        : Trying to attract as many as possible.       
f/ Dev, Plan            : Complete.
	

	
	

	14. Any Other Business : 
	

	
	

	a/ Need again to talk to LC on tidiness of kitchen

b/ Saturday food needs to organised. Guy will do this weekend but need to contact Sheralyn.

c/ The pitch flags were left out after friendly. Need to establish work discipline for match days.

d/ Julian asked if we will have SKY for Autumn Internationals. It was agreed we will.

e/ Sophie is no longer running the bar. LC to appoint someone new.

f/ New team shirts are due beginning September.

g/ Stuart said the new TV needs fixing higher and the new microphone and leads need fixing.

h/ Players to discuss the proposed Thursday night bar. Talk to LC on manning it ourselves.

i/ Clive said he can still talk to Loders Arms landlord to do food. We will await response from Sheralyn.

j/ Peter Wyrill has asked if we are interested in cricket pavilion and to make them an offer?

k/ John Bandey asked if we look at trimming overhanging trees on junior pitches.

l/ Allan said he had been pushed by Chris Burton regarding the Return to Rugby plan to encourage

players back to the game as a 2nd team or social games. He discussed it with other committee

members before telling him with the clubs current playing situation we could not enter into trying 

to arrange such fixtures.

No further business the meeting closed 8.55pm.

The next meeting is Monday 11th September

Allan Staerck

Chairman.   
	Committee

Committee

Committee

Committee

Committee



	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


